
 

 

Class News 
 

Acorn have fully been immersed in their new 
theme, for this half term, ‘Fun at The 
Seaside’. They have been busy bees 

creating lots of props to use in their new 
themed home corner of an underwater world. 

The children received a mystery scroll that 
led them to different golden coins around 
school. They were super detectives and 

used the clues to crack the code to a 
mysterious box that had been left for 

us.  What a fantastic hook into our new class 
text 'Pirates Love Underpants'! We are very 
much looking forward to learning all about 

different sea creatures and exploring  
non-fiction texts. 

 

This half term, Oak Class will be learning all 
about The Congo Rainforest. We kick started 

our theme by turning our classroom into a 
rainforest and we made some super 
rainforest crafts to hang around our 

classroom. We then learnt about the seven 
continents of the world and began to learn a 
continent song to help us to remember them. 

We are excited to learn more about Africa, 
where The Congo Rainforest is and which 

animals live there. 
 

In our English lessons, Elm Class have been 
enjoying the book, ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s 

Lunch’ by Ronda Armitage. Meanwhile, in 
our Maths lessons, we have been learning 

all about tally charts. Elm Class are 
particularly excited to be learning all about 
The Great Barrier Reef, but have been sad 
to learn about problems caused by plastic 

and pollution in the water.  
 

Ash Class have enjoyed investigating our 
new Science topic 'States of Matter' by role 
playing the differences between solid, liquid 

and gas particles. Children have been so 
excited about our new Music unit as we are 

learning to play the recorder. Ash pupils 
have already learned the B and A notes, 

which they played so confidently. We look 
forward to learning some trickier tunes! 

 

 
 

 

 

This half term, in Maple Class, we will be 
learning all about biographies and David 

Attenborough, in order to write a biography to 
celebrate this extraordinary environmentalist's 

life. In our History lessons, we have loved 
looking at the history of aviation and the 

invention of the wheel. We are very excited to 
be experimenting with different pop up 

mechanisms and then creating our own pop 
up design. 

 
Elder have had a great start to the final term of 

this year and are busy working hard on their 
production. We've been so impressed with 

their dedication and hard work in learning their 
parts and they can't wait for you all to see it. 
They've also been enjoying their new book, 
'Wonder' and have already produced some 

excellent formal and informal writing. 
 

Dance from The Heart 
 

This year’s Dance From The Heart Roadshow 
is due to take place in school on Friday 27th 

June. 
 

Mrs Dowbekin is kindly offering to run extra 
dance practice sessions for pupils to learn the 
routines. On the following dates, pupils will be 
welcome to come to the hall from 8:30am to 

join in the fun and rehearse! 
 

Tuesday 17th June, Wednesday 18th June, 
Thursday 19th June, Tuesday 24th June, 

Wednesday 25th June, Thursday 26th June 
 

Author Visit 
 

On Monday 23rd June, we look forward to 
welcoming author Dan Worsley in to school. 

During the morning, pupils will enjoy 
storytelling, an assembly and some special 
workshops. At lunchtime, our special guest, 
will do a book signing for KS2 pupils in Ash, 

Maple and Elder Classes. If pupils would like a 
signed book, please can they bring £5 cash 
into school on Monday 23rd June, or before if 

preferred, and the children will receive a 
signed book as a souvenir of this visit. 

 
 
 

 

13th June 2025 
 

 



 

. FOCG News 
 

Family Paddle & Picnic  
Saturday 28th June 

 

Our much-loved Family Paddle & Picnic is 
just around the corner! Everyone is 
welcome, including extended family. 

 

If you missed it last year, we had a brilliant 
day full of fun and laughter. Please come 

along with the whole family, or just with your 
child. There will be plenty of friendly helpers 
on hand and you’re welcome to join in. Even 
if you don’t plan to go on the water; come for 

the picnic and enjoy the day! 
 

For those who’d like to paddle, you 
can bring your own paddleboard, or hire 

one on the day. Paddles and buoyancy aids 
will be available for everyone. The lake is 

perfect for beginners. It’s sheltered, shallow, 
and feels very safe. We’ll also have parents 
with water sports experience there to offer 

support for anyone new to it. 
 

Don’t forget to pack a picnic! There’s also 
a café next to the lake if you’d prefer to grab 

something there. Toilets and showers are 
available on site too. 

 

Last year’s highlights included a homemade 
slide and plenty of fun splashing around in 
the lake. If you’re nervous to try paddling, 
you can hire one board and share, or little 

ones can ride along with you. 
 

We hope to see lots of you there for another 
amazing day by the water! 

 

For bookings links, please see previous 
emails or our FOCG Facebook page. 

 

Coupe Green Primary School’s  
50th Anniversary Ball 

 

Tickets are now on sale! 
Join us for a spectacular evening as we 
celebrate 50 wonderful years of Coupe 

Green Primary School! 
 

Venue: Beeston Manor, Hoghton 
Date: Saturday, 27th September 

Time: 6:30 PM – Midnight 
Ticket Price: £62pp 

Dress: Black-tie 
 

Enjoy a delicious three-course sit-down 
meal, followed by a night of dancing and 

celebration with live entertainment from the 
incredible Deadbeats Party Band – 

guaranteed to get everyone on their feet! 
 

This is an adults-only event, so be sure to 
book the babysitter! 

 

Book your tickets here: 
Buy tickets – FOCG 50th Anniversary Ball – 

Beeston Manor 
 
 
 
 

 

School Lunch Bookings 
 

School lunches are now available to book 
through to the end of term on Friday 18th July. 
This includes special lunches, such as a Lancs 

Fest Week, Women’s Euros and a Leavers 
Lunch. Please book as far ahead as possible. 

Thank you. 

 
Kids Club – September 2025 

 

We are currently looking at our Kids Club 
provision for September 2025 and we are 
starting to compile our Breakfast Club and 

After School Club registers for next academic 
year. 

 

In the first instance, we are asking everyone 
who would like a weekly, contracted pattern 

(which comes with a four week notice period) 
to let us know which regular days they would 
like at Breakfast Club and After School Club, 
please. Those who currently have contracts 

should now have received an individual email 
and are asked to reply to that personal email, 

please. 
 

If anyone else would like a weekly, contracted 
pattern at our Kids Club, in September, please 
email enquiries@coupegreen.lancs.sch.uk, as 
soon as possible, stating the regular sessions 

you would like to request. Please can all 
emails be with us by the end of Friday 27th 

June. Thank you. 
 

Once we have collected everyone’s requests 
for places, we will look at our numbers, assess 

the demand, and consider the wrap around 
childcare provision we are able to make with a 
view to accommodating and meeting as many 

requests as possible. Once our Kids Club 
registers are finalised, we will then email you 
to confirm the regular weekly pattern we are 

able to provide for you. 
 

Following this, we will then know whether or 
not we have ad-hoc places available for 

booking each day. Thank you for your support 
with emailing in your childcare requests as 

soon as possible. 

 
Monday Football Club 

 

For parents of our Year 5 and 6 pupils, who 
attend Dan’s Monday morning football club, 

please note the following date change for w/c 
Monday 30th June. 

 

There will not be a Monday morning football 
club on Monday 30th June. Instead, Y5/6 
football club will take place from 7:45am - 

8:45am on Wednesday 2nd July.   
 

This change will be for one week only.  
Thank you. 
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